
                 
 

Friday 4th September 2020 |  Week 7 Term 3 

A MESSAGE FROM THE RELIEVING PRINCIPAL 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

There has been an increase of students arriving at school in the morning with frozen 
drinks and lollies. Students are reporting their parents are giving them money for lunch 
orders. Students are then coming to get vegemite sandwiches from staff at break times as 
they have no money to purchase their lunch, having spent all their money before school. 
We encourage families to use the school app to order lunches from the canteen. 

We are awaiting further information in regards to High School Transition, due to Covid-19. 
Enrolment packs for current Year 6 students who will be attending Delroy Campus in 2021 
will be sent home today. 

Students are starting to bring mobile phones to school. Students are required to hand 
their mobile phone to the front office at the start of the day and it can be collected at the 
end of the school day. Mobile phones for students are not encouraged within Dubbo West 
Public School. If you need to have contact with your child, please continue to do so 
through the front office. Thank you for your support following this process. 

Hygiene practices are still being encouraged and supported in all areas of the school. 
Thank you to all of our parents and carers that are following the simple and practical 
measures that have been implemented around Dubbo West Public School. These 
measures are apart of our daily practices and minimise the risk of the spread of infection 
and illness to maintain a healthy working and learning environment. A reminder, we are 
continuing to encourage students to use water bottles at school. These can be filled 
during the day. 

It is very pleasing to sign achievement/honour/merit awards. It is fantastic to see the 
positive behaviours our students are displaying during week 7. Well done! 

As you may be aware, Mitchell Ray and his family are experiencing difficult times. Mitchell 
is a valued member at our school and we would like to extend our thoughts to Mitchell 
and his family. 

We look forward to seeing all students in week 8, enjoy your weekend! 

   

Nicci Willis  

Relieving Principal 

Important Dates 

Last day of Term 3 

Friday 25/09/2020 

First Day of Term 4 

Monday  12/10/2020 

Year 6 Health Talk 

Tuesday 27/10/2020 

 

 

 

 

Please keep an eye on 

our school app for 

regular updates and 

information. 

Next P & C Meeting 

Thursday 

10th September 2020 

7pm-8pm via Zoom.  

Please contact front office 
for zoom details. 



                 
 

Week 7 

K Green 
Layla Smith 
Jhkyren Cochrane-Lake 

K Red 
Nash Taylor 
Eliza-June Hall 

K Yellow 
Jylen Burke  
Ava Cuskelly 

1L 
Mervyn Morris-Mackay 
Ayman Islam 

1R 
Ethan Hanlon 
Harmony Antaw-Weldon 

2S/2G 
Isaiah Henry 
Charlee Hines 

3D 
Summer Howe 
Jacobi Park  

3G 
Kyren Archer 
Thomas Jones 

3/4W 
Chace Ford  
Bethanie Brain 

3/6F 
Joey Groarke  
Anesia May 

4L 
Theo Holmes 
Khaleah Knight  

5/6H 
Kyarna Knight  
Chenderly Alivio  

5/6N 
Thomas Hawkes 
Montaya Milson 

5/6B 
Mitchell Glynn  
Sienna Henry 

5/6M 
Bailey Fisher  
Alex Faponle  

 2020 Canteen Vouchers 



                 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2G Music Ensemble 

 

 

 



                 
 


